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Amplification Device Funding 
 
 
 
The Alberta Aids to Daily Living (AADL) program has made a payment towards the purchase of your 

amplification device(s). When we receive billing from your vendor, we assume that you are satisfied 

with your purchase. Please be aware that you are responsible for the care of the device, including 

obtaining insurance to replace the aid/device in the event that it is lost, stolen or damaged 

following termination of the manufacturer’s original warranty. Lost, stolen or damaged devices will 

not be replaced early. Replacement of your device(s) is subject to AADL quantity and frequency limits. 

After one year, AADL will help pay for major repairs once per year. AADL does not cover minor repairs. 

Your provider is expected to contact you at least two times during your first year of wear and can 

provide you with specific details regarding AADL amplification benefit coverage. If you have any 

questions or concerns regarding your amplification device please contact Alberta Blue Cross Customer 

Services at 1-888-808-8678. 


